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Why I support the Oregon Fan Fairness & Transparency Act (HB-3167-3) 

 

As a senior I’m on a tight budget. Too often I’ll start to buy a ticket to a movie or a 

concert, only to find out there’s a 25% to 40% fee, and I have to cancel the whole 

thing. I also appreciate that the “3” version of this act exempts movie theaters, and 

that tickets are required to be transferable. 

Thank you. 


